
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CIRCULAR – 8/2011                 DATE  29 August 2011 
 
 
SCOTTISH NEGOTIATING COMMITTEE FOR TEACHERS 
CHANGES TO CONDITIONS OF SERVICE 2011  
 
The Scottish Negotiating Committee for Teachers has agreed a series of changes to teachers’ terms and 
conditions of employment. These changes have led to a number of revisions to the SNCT handbook, with 
revisions issued through SNCT circulars 11/24 – 11/26 which are attached along with this Administrative 
Circular. 
 
The revised terms and conditions for teachers come into force during 2011/2012. The purpose of the guidance 
provided in this Circular is to highlight in brief the key changes, and to provide Head Teachers with a summary of 
the changes.  Full details of these changes are provided in the attached SNCT Handbook amendments and 
SNCT Joint Secretaries letters and circulars. 
 
Please share this information with relevant staff for action, particularly in relation to the engagement of supply 
teachers from 1 September 2011 – see section 4 below. 
 
Individual teachers will be formally notified of the changes affecting them. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
HUGH FRASER 
Director of Education, Culture & Sport 
 
 
 


